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SHRM Magazine - "Old Chipotle Social Media Policy
Was Unlawfully Vague"
August 25, 2016 Indianapolis

Ken Yerkes of the Indianapolis office was quoted in a Society for Human
Resource Management (SHRM) article entitled "Old Chipotle Social
Media Policy Was Unlawfully Vague," which was published on Aug. 25.
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https://www.shrm.org/resourcesandtools/hr-topics/labor-relations/pages/chipotle-outdated-policy-vague.aspx

